
LUMI VOTING INSTRUCTIONS

GENERAL SYNOD



Login to the Lumi Voting Platform

• All Synod members should login to the Lumi Voting Platform at the 
start of each day, and keep it open.

• Using your browser, go to https://web.lumiagm.com

• Enter Meeting ID: 160-956-299

• Enter your Username and Password that you will receive by email.

https://web.lumiagm.com/


When a vote is announced, you must go to the Lumi Voting Portal. Unless you are using a 

separate device on which to vote, minimise the Zoom Meeting and return to the voting portal 

within your web browser. You will still be able to hear the meeting.

The vote will only appear in the voting portal when the Registrar announces the vote is 

starting.



Once the Registrar announces the vote is open it will automatically appear. Here you will see the 

voting question and voting options. Simply click on your desired selection. You will note that a ‘Vote 

Received’ message will appear to confirm your vote has been cast. 

If you wish to change your vote, you can do so whilst the vote remains open by clicking on another 

selection and the vote received message will change. When the poll closes you can no longer change 

your vote.

Please note that only your last choice of vote will be counted.



When the vote is closed the Voting Portal will return to the information screen (above left). If you are not 
using a separate device to vote, you can now return to the Zoom meeting on your laptop/computer - you 

are now able to make Zoom full screen once again.



You may wish to vote using a smartphone or tablet device as that may be easier 
than having a separate tab open on the larger device you are using to view the 
meeting.

Using the device you plan to vote with, please click on the link in the email 
or copy it into your web browser (e.g. Internet Explorer, Google Chrome).  You can 
then continue with the meeting ID and personal details as before. 



For any technical queries please email: generalsynod@lumiglobal.com
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